
Computing - The children will be 
learning about IT around us, looking  at 
photography and how to use   digital 
devices to take pictures.

DT - During this half term the 
children will be making a 
moving monster using materials 
available to them in the 
classroom. The children will need 
to create levers, linkages and 
pivots in order for their monsters 
function properly.

Keep in touch through Seesaw. We 
would love to see some photos 
of your learning.

Read Write Inc- The children will 
continue to have daily RWi lessons in 
school. The children will take home an 
AR/colour banded book as well as RWi 
book bag book to support their reading 
from home. 

Year 1/2 Autumn 2 - 2023

RE - Who is a Muslim and how do they live? 
The children will continue to identify some of the key Muslim 
beliefs and give examples of how stories about the Prophet 
show what Muslims believe about Muhammad.
They will also learn about  how 
Muslims put their beliefs about 
prayer into action.

Maths - We will be using the Power Maths 
scheme, alongside White Rose resources to 
teach the children. 

Y1- Part-Whole within 10
Y2 - Addition and Subtraction (Part 1)

We will be using a variety of practical 
resources to help with our learning.

PSHE - This half term our theme is ‘Health & Wellbeing’ 
and the children will be learning all about emotional and 
physical well-being. This includes recognising and 
managing our feelings, being active, relaxation, healthy 
diets and developing a growth mindset.

English - During the first half of the term the children will write 
a narrative re-telling a popular fairytale or well-known story, 
the book we have chosen is Little Red Riding Hood by Nosy 
Crew.

The children will also be exploring instructions
 in the second half of Autumn 2.

Music - In our weekly sessions the 
children will be developing their 
Christmas performance skills to 
prepare for our production.

Geography - 
During this term, the children will learn all about Penguins, 
how they have adapted to live in the conditions of Antarctica, 
comparing the weather from the Arctic to places such as the 
Sahara desert, as well as thinking about why penguins do not 
fly. 

PE -  Every Thursday and Friday. Please can 
you ensure your child wears a PE Kit to 
school on those days. This half term the 
children will be learning about locomotion 
(running/dodging) and dance.

Science - In science, we will 
begin looking at different 
habitats that surround them.

The children will need to find a 
range of items outside that are 
living, dead and never lived.

They will be able to name a 
range of animals and plants 
that live in a habitat and 
microhabitats that they have 
studied.

We will talk about what animals 
eat and construct food chains to 
show this.


